CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

March 3, 2015

Troy Kelts, P.E.

Merrick & Company

5970 Greenwood Plaza Blvd
Greenwood Village, CO 80015

RE: Chick-fil-A
210 Eubank Blvd SE

Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineers Stamp Date None (1.21D045B)

Dear Mr. Kelts,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2/2/2015, the
above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit or
Building Permit until the following comments are addressed.

e Mention of the first flush per EPA standards is required and placed on the plans.
The amount required is .34” times the impervious area. Place the inlets in the
landscape islands/areas for first flush requirements.

e The dumpster area must contain a drain connected to the SAS, with a grease

PO Box 1293 trap.
e Provide Engineer stamp, date and signature.
Albuquerque )
If you have any questions please contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.
New Mexico 87103 Sincerely,
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Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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